ROGERS LABS, INC.

R s L 4405 West 259" Terrace
Louisburg, KS 66053
Phone / Fax (913) 837-3214

May 10, 2001

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services

P.O. Box 35815

Pittsburgh, PA 15251-3315

Applicant: INTERMEC TECHNOLOGIES CORPORATION
6001 36th Avenue West
Everett, WA 98203-9280
Phone: (505) 856-8054

RE: Response for reference number 19212.

Equipment: FCC ID: HN21555-2450
FCC Rules: Part 2 and 15.247
Gentlemen:

Attached please find our response to your request for information regarding the Intermec Technology
submittal application for grant of certification for HN21555-2450, EA100016. A copy of the request is
included here for reference.

To: Scot Rogers, Rogers Labs, Inc
From: Joe Dichoso

jdichoso@fcc.gov

FCC Application Processing Branch

Re: FCC ID HN21555-2450

Applicant: Intermec Corporation
Correspondence Reference Number: 19212

731 Confirmation Number: EA100016

Expiration 6/3/01. 60 days from original request.

The manual statement concerning RF Safety does not agree with the SAR report. The SAR report
indicates 5 cm from the body. However, an additional statement was added to maintain 4 cm from the
operators body, eyes, etc... Provide additional SAR data to reflect the new additional RF safety
language.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may
result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to
section 1.1108.

FCC Response letter for request number 19005.



® Page 2 May 10, 2001
RESPONSE

There was a type mistake in the operator's manual. It erroneously stated 4cm (2 inches) and should
read 5¢cm (2 inches). This type mistake has been corrected and a copy of the corrected page has been
submitted to the FCC for approval. We apologize for the error and request you continue with the Grant
of Certification.

Should you require any further information, please contact the undersigned.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

St DRosery

Scot Rogers
Rogers Labs, Inc.
Enclosures



